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22 August 2011 
 
 
CHAIRMAN OF DIRECTORS 
 
The Board of Directors, at a meeting held today, agreed to the Chairman of Directors, Dr 
David S. Tyrwhitt, stepping down from that role and Mr Jonathan Warner being 
appointed interim Chairman, pending a further review of the Board structure.  The 
change reflects restructuring by the Company which has previously been announced. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ian Riley 
Company Secretary/Chief Financial Officer 


